
MA, 13th July, 1906

Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your unsign-

ed letter of the 3rd instant forwarding your report

on the Saugeen Village school for last month,in which

you call attention to the unamtisfactory attendance

at this school, and in reply I beg to say that the De-

partment would like to know whether you can make any

suppestion in the direction of remedying this state of

affairs.

Your obedient servant,

Dr F.D.

Secretary

John Sooffield,Esq.
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